
Department of Children and Families  

Public Hearing on 2019-2021 Draft Child Care Development Fund (CCDF) Plan  
 

The Department of Children and Families (DCF), will hold a public hearing to solicit verbal or written 
comments on Wisconsin’s proposed plan for providing child care services under the 2019-2021 Draft Child 
Care and Development Fund (CCDF) Plan.  
 

Hearing Information  
Date: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
Time: 1:00-3:30pm 
Location: GEF 1 Building, 201 E. Washington Ave., D203, Madison, WI.  
 
Visitors to the GEF 1 building may use available metered parking spots or the City of Madison Brayton 
parking garage located at 1 S. Butler Street. Visitors to GEF 1 must use the main entrance at 201 E. 
Washington Avenue and register at the customer service desk in the lobby. 
 
Satellite locations with video or conference call technology will also be available to allow for participation 
in the public hearing across different regions of the state.  
 

Satellite Location Address 

Green Bay 

Bureau of Early Care Regulation 

200 North Jefferson St – Room 430 

Green Bay, WI 54301 

Eau Claire 

Bureau of Early Care Regulation 

610 Gibson St – Room 136 

Eau Claire, WI 54701-3687 

Waukesha 

Bureau of Early Care Regulation 

141 NW Barstow - Room 117 

Waukesha, WI 53188-3789 

La Crosse 
Bureau of Early Care Regulation 

118 North 6th St – DCF Conference Room 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

Milwaukee 

Milwaukee Early Care Administration (MECA) 

1220 W Vliet St, 2nd Floor - Room 200C 

Milwaukee, WI 53205 

Milwaukee 

Milwaukee State Office Building 

819 N 6th St – Room 744  

Milwaukee, WI 53203 

Fond du Lac 

Bureau of Early Care Regulation 

74 S Main St – DCF Conference Room 

Fond du Lac, WI 

Rhinelander 

Bureau of Early Care Regulation  

2187 N Stevens St – Room B 

Rhinelander, WI 54501 

Wisconsin Rapids 

Bureau of Early Care Regulation 

1681 2nd Ave. S – DOT Conf. Room 145 

Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495 

 



Accessing the 2019-2021 Draft CCDF Plan 
The 2019-2021 Draft CCDF Plan will be available on the DCF Child Care CCDBG web page beginning on 
April 26, 2018 at https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/childcare/ccdbg. 
 

Opportunity for Public Comment 
Individuals who plan to testify about the CCDF Draft Plan on May 16, 2018 are encouraged to submit a 
copy of their comments to ensure clarity in the recording of comments.  
 
Written comments may also be submitted via email or mail for inclusion in the public comment summary 
document. Written comments will receive equal consideration to testimony given at the hearing. All 
comments must be received no later than May 16, 2018. Questions or comments can be sent to: 
 
Email: DCFCCDFStatePlanComments@wisconsin.gov 
 
Mail: Naomi Rahn, Research and Planning Section Chief, Bureau of Operations and Planning, Division of 
Early Care and Education, Department of Children and Families, 201 E. Washington, P.O. Box 8916, 
Madison, WI, 53708-8916 
 

Accessibility 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, reasonable accommodations, including information in an 
alternative format, will be provided to qualified individuals upon request. If you have specific 
accommodation requests for the public hearing, please contact Naomi Rahn at naomi.rahn@wisconsin.gov 
or 608-422-6131. 
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